
 

 

December 15, 2020 

 

Via Email: kmadigan@copyrightalliance.com 
Kevin Madigan, Esq. 
Vice President, Legal Policy and Copyright Counsel 
Copyright Alliance 
1331 H Street NW, Suite 701 
Washington, DC 20005 
 

Re:  State Sovereign Immunity Study – Additional Survey Materials for the Record 

 

Dear Mr. Madigan: 

Thank you for your participation in the U.S. Copyright Office’s State Sovereign 
Immunity Study Public Roundtables on December 11, 2020, and for discussing the Copyright 
Alliance’s public survey regarding copyright owners’ experiences with copyright infringement 
by states.  During the Roundtables, you expressed interest in submitting the entire survey for the 
record in this proceeding, including individual responses from survey participants.  The Office 
will provide the opportunity for the Copyright Alliance to submit these materials until the close 
of business on January 15, 2021.  Please send your materials to Jalyce Mangum at 
jmang@copyright.gov.  Please note that any materials received by the Office will be made part 
of the public record on the State Sovereign Immunity Study webpage at copyright.gov. 

 Please let us know if we may provide further assistance in these matters. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Regan A. Smith  
General Counsel and Associate Register of Copyrights  
U.S. Copyright Office  
Office of the General Counsel 
regans@copyright.gov 


